
 

 

Year 4 Residential Trip to PGL Liddington - 2nd to 3rd May 2023 

Dear Parent /Carer 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our Year 4 Residential visit to 

PGL Liddington near Swindon from Tuesday 2nd May 2023 to Wednesday 3rd May 2023.  

Our Multi-Activity residential visit is about having fun while taking part in all sorts of adventurous 

activities designed to help your child learn and develop new skills. 

If you would like your child to take part the cost will be £179.63. If your child is currently eligible for Free 

School Meals, we ask for a reduced contribution of £87.06. 

This is an optional extra activity for which full payment is required for children to be able to take part 

therefore please indicate whether your child will be participating in this trip by completing the form 

below and by paying a deposit of £40 (£20 FSM pupils) by 5th February.  If your child is eligible for Free 

School Meals and you are concerned about the affordability of this trip, please contact the school Office 

to arrange to discuss this with Mrs Woolley.  

The total cost includes: 

• Return coach travel from school 

• A two-day programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation (lunch and dinner on day 1; breakfast, and lunch on day 2) 

• Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on request) 

 

We suggest the following further 2 payment dates to help you spread the cost: £70 (£33.53 FSM pupils) 

on 12th March and £69.63 (£33.53 FSM pupils) on 16th April.  

Payments should be made through ParentPay but if you cannot make payments online, please let Mrs 

Glover know in the school Office and she can discuss options to pay in cash/cheque.  

A short presentation will be held in Chestnut Classroom on Monday 30th January at 3.20pm, where we will 

share details of the visit and answer any questions you may have.  

In the meantime, you might like to view PGL ‘s website www.pgl.co.uk  to find out more about the 

company, the location we will be visiting and some of the activities the children will be taking part in. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Danton and Miss Keen                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

http://www.pgl.co.uk/


 

 

 

Year 4 Residential Trip – 2nd May – 3rd May 2023 

My child ……………………………. will*/will not* be participating in the trip. I have paid/will pay* via ParentPay 

an initial contribution of £…………………. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………. Parent/Carer   Date: …………… 


